
I am in favor of this common sense improvement. 

This bill as been in the works and debated for years;  it's time to pass it. 

 

I am a sixth generation Oregonian, born in Roseburg. 

 

I have hunted, but it has been awhile. 

 

I own a gun. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Gary DeCamp 

 

3540 Wilshire Lane 

Eugene, Oregon  97405 

 


